
Addendum - 01 to RFP 2022-05 

(Pool #1 pit and heater building replacement) 

 

 

 

This serves as an addendum to 2022-05 Pool#1 pit and heater building replacement. The requirement 

for “A required pre-submittal site inspection meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 07, 2022 

(9:00 am) starting at Pool #1, 625 Barefoot Blvd.., Barefoot Bay, FL 32976.” Has been waived at this time.  

Barefoot bay recreation district rescheduled a date for a required pre-submittal site inspection meeting 

will be held on Thursday, September 22, 2022 (9:00 am) starting at Pool #1, 625 Barefoot Blvd.., 

Barefoot Bay, FL 32976. This required pre-submittal meeting will allow the proposer the opportunity to 

inspect the work sites and bring forward any questions concerning this RFP.  Matt Goetz, Property 

Services Manager, will be available to answer any questions about the site. 


